
From: Leonel Vázquez Vazquez
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Hearing
Date: Thursday, October 1, 2020 2:41:42 PM

Hello Mr. Brown,
I just want and wish to Express my concern about the way coal ash is dispose off.
My Community was recently effected by the demolition of a huge chimney,from an closed
Electrical Plant, and when y touched the ground cause an immense cloud of ash that spreads
more  than a mile. 
Al this  could be avoided if just have been handled on a proper basis. 
That's why I want to Advocate for Laws and Regulations to remove the Ashes and
decontaminate the affected sides. And Implement and Support the production of Clean 
Produced Eneegy by Wins and Solar.
Thanking you in advance for your support.
                     Sincerely...
Leonel Vazquez.
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